MONTEREY PeninsULA

WP T ER

MANAGEMENT DIsTRICT

CANCELLATION NOTICE

The Monday, January 6, 2025, Water Supply Planning Committee meeting has been
cancelled.

This Committee Meeting Notice was posted at:
Monterey Peninsula Water Management District
5 Harris Court, Building G

Monterey, CA 93940

POSTED:  Thursday, January 2, 2025

/s/: Sara Reyes
Executive Assistant / Board Clerk
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